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Marie Helferty

Subject: FW: City of Derry Golf Club

 
 
From: Peter Mackenzie <   
Sent: 06 February 2022 13:36 
To: John Kelpie <John.Kelpie@derrystrabane.com> 
Subject: City of Derry Golf Club 

 
hello JohnL wrote to you last week regarding a plan by the city of Derry Golf club seeking a rezoning of a 
field behind Prehen Housefor housing, as I didn't see their applicationbut was it occured to me that the issue 
might be more alarming if the club was looking to rezone part of golf club which would tie in with a n 
earlier fear raised by Georgw Mclaughlinof a potential ribbon development on the Victoria road going into 
Newbuildings. He claimed he saw planning for a number of detached residences facing onto Vicroria road 
reminiscent of a previous suggestion of the Golf clubto build on top of their 9 hole course . I would 
appreciate it if yo could find out thefacts which I prefer to wotrking with rumours I look forward to hearing 
from youpeter j mackenzie rehen ParkPark  raised by resident of, 
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